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Hello: 

I am writing to offer my testimony against the bill HB 2007. To further limit where 

someone can legally carry a concealed firearm is dangerous, we all know that "gun-

free" zones are kill zones chosen purposely by those wanting to do evil deeds. So 

expanding gun-free zones is an open invitation for tragedy. Furthermore targeting the 

law-abiding, obviously will do nothing to stop any crime. Those legally carrying 

concealed, are not the problem, In many cases when seconds count, help is minutes 

away, depending on the location could be 15-30 minutes away. We need to be our 

own first responders in many cases. So limiting where people can carry, and defend 

themselves, and others, will not make us safer, as some uninformed like to believe.  

But will in truth make us all more vulnerable, 

 

Thank you for your time and attention 

 

Jim Evans 

Rogue River, Or. 


